
 

NOTICE 29–2022:    PROHIBITION ON THE EXPORTATION OF OLD METAL  

August 17th, 2022 

 

Pursuant to Legal Notice No. 164 of 2022, The Prohibition (Carriage Coastwise, 

Importation and Exportation) (Amendment) Order, 2022, PLIPDECO wishes to advise 

that effective immediately the Port of Point Lisas will not be receiving at its Gate or 

loading onto any vessel cargo classified as old metal for the purpose of export. 

 

Exporters who currently have such cargo on the Port of Point Lisas must arrange with 

their respective Shipping Lines/Agents for prompt removal from the Port.  Cargo 

remaining on the Port more than fourteen (14) days from when it entered shall be 

subject to storage charges as per the Port Tariff.   

 

The above restriction shall cease on February 28th, 2023 consistent with the expiration 

of the Legal Notice. 

 

If you have any concerns or require further information, please contact the following 

department: 

 

Department Phone E-mail 

 

Planning  636-2201 Ext. 

2258/2259  

tos_agents@plipdeco.com 

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Marketing and Business Development Department 

PLIPDECO 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Registered Office:   

PLIPDECO House, Orinoco Drive, Point Lisas Industrial Estate, Point Lisas, Couva, Trinidad, West Indies 

Telephone: (868) 636 2201/2202.  Facsimile: (868) 636-4008    

E-mail: info@plipdeco.com     Website: www.plipdeco.com 
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